
Dear [Recipient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I recently received notification regarding the rejection of my 

application for [specific business name or program] submitted on [submission date]. While I 

respect your decision, I would appreciate any feedback you could provide regarding my 

application. 

Understanding the reasons for the rejection would be invaluable in helping me improve my 

future submissions and enhance my business strategies. I am keen on learning and adapting 

based on constructive criticism. 

Thank you for considering my request. I look forward to your response. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Business Name] 

[Your Contact Information] 


